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Re: Burnaby Road-closing Bylaw No. 6, 1971 (#5901)
Closure of Portions of Buckingham Avenuc,
Wallen Avenue, Braewmar Avenuc and Adjacent Lanes.

Council authorized the Planuning Department to initiate the above
Road-Closing as part of the process of creating a proposed church
site in D.L. 86. The Bylaw to rczone the site (Rezouning Reference
#14/71) was not pursued by Council and an alternate site is being
- considered.

We suggest that it would be appropriate to continue with the Road-
Closing procedure as the subject roads will have to be closed in

the future as part of the implementation of the D.L. 86 Development .
Plan in particular to provide for the development of the major park.
Recognizing the above and in light of the expense incurred so far

on plans and documents, it would be logical to proceed with the
closings at this time.

_The ‘Road~Closing Bylaw will therefore appear before Council for its
consideration on August 9, 1971,

RECOMMENDATION :

THAT Council proceed with the Road-Closing Bylaw.
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